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We are extremely grateful for good health and that the Riga 
church family is able to meet in person again! As you can see, 
Elliott was especially thankful: He wanted to help Missionary 
Luke Havens lead one of the outdoor services and 
volunteered to cleanup after a house church service.

 UECKER UPDATE

Thank you for your faithful support and prayers 
for us, the work in Latvia and all Northern 

Eurasia!

3rd Quarter | 2020

POLAND TEAM 
Local restrictions in Warsaw have been lifted, which means Saturday night prayer 
meetings, Sunday services, new Bible studies and English Club have resumed. We 
are thankful that Paulita, Sara and Katelynn remained in Poland and continued 
services via Zoom during the 3 month quarantine period. We were able to visit 
them during a short time when there were no border restrictions between our 
countries. Thank you for your continued prayers for the AIM team in Poland!

MOLDOVA TEAM  
Michael and Tia McBride were approved to serve in 
Moldova for a one year AIM term and establish a church in 
the capital city, Chisinau. Moldova’s borders are still closed 
due to Covid, so they are in Kiev, Ukraine, and will travel to 
Chisinau as soon as the borders are re-opened. Thank you 
to the Mason family for hosting the McBrides as they 
continue their language studies and help the church in Kiev!  

2020 RKR Summer and 
Fall sessions were 

cancelled due to travel 
restrictions, but 

thankfully we are 
continuing to supervise 
and work with the AIM 
teams to Poland and 

Moldova.


